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From: pavid Mason [

Sent: 15 June 2024 14:50

To: Planning Policy Consultations
Subject: Against tall building in London
Categories: CONFIRMED

[You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL
Continually building tall and taller sky scrapers in London is damaging our London Skyline and should be stopped
London isn’t Manhattan on Thames. stop building horrible looking skyscrapers in and around London!

Sent from my iPhone





